
STAFF GRADUATES FROM FBI’S  

HAZARDOUS DEVICES SCHOOL 

Please join us in congratulaƟng DetecƟve Brian 
Mitchell on his graduaƟon from the Federal 
Bureau of InvesƟgaƟon’s Hazardous Devices 
School (HDS).  HDS is the only facility in the 
country that trains and cerƟfies the naƟon’s 
public safety bomb technicians. 

The graduaƟon ceremony, held on March 29, 
2019, was the culminaƟon of an intensive six 
week long public safety bomb technician 
cerƟficaƟon course.  The curriculum of the 
course is intended to train law enforcement 
and military personnel using the latest 
technologies and methods of safe and 
effecƟve bomb disposal pracƟces.   

DetecƟve Mitchell is assigned to the North 
Florida region EOD Team.   
 

CONGRATULATIONS TO  

DETECTIVE BRIAN MITCHELL 

We are proud of DetecƟve Mitchell's  

accomplishments and know that his  

professional growth will conƟnue to directly 

benefit our Division's mission as well as the law 

enforcement community as a whole. 


